
Dear Legislator, 

Please do what you can to support the National Popular Vote bill.  For too long, our electoral system has 
been lopsided due to an outdated system that no longer provides any benefit, and instead focuses the 
attention of candidates on just a few states that are closely divided.  What's worse, the electoral college 
also means that the voice of voters in states with a clear majority for one or the other major party is 
essentially ignored.  There is no longer any justification for having our president elected by anything but 
a majority of citizens through direct national vote. 

Sincerely, 

Peter Hoeckel 

Portland, OR 

 


